
 

 

 
 
 

 
8th January 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Carers, 
 

We are very excited to announce that in the Summer Term we will be taking the Year 2 
children on a residential trip to Conkers and the YHA National Forest.  Our trip will leave 
on Tuesday 24th June and return to school on Wednesday 25th June 2025.   
 

YHA National Forest is located in the heart of the National Forest and next door to 
Conkers.  This trip offers exciting opportunities for our Year 2 children to have an amazing 
outdoor experience.   
 

The cost of this residential trip is £95.  This is payable either in one instalment of £95 by 
28th February or in 3 instalments as set out below: 

Deposit of £35 payable by 28th February 2025 
Instalment 2 (£30) payable by 31st March 2025 
Instalment 3 (£30) payable by 30th April 2025 

 

Payments can be made via School Gateway.  Select ‘Year 2 Residential Trip 2025’.  
You can choose to place 1, 2 or 3 instalments into your basket.  Cash or cheque 
payments will also be accepted, although if possible we would prefer payment via 
School Gateway.   
 

School trips are not profit making.  The cost of this trip will be £95.00 per child which 
covers transport, a trip to Conkers, lodgings, food, a lot of fun activities, and insurance.  
If sufficient money is not recouped from the voluntary contributions the trip will have to 
be cancelled.  Please contact me directly if you feel you are unable to contribute. 
 

In order to provide more information about the residential trip we will be holding an 
information evening on Wednesday 5th February at 6.15pm.  Please note that this 
meeting is for parents only.  Please let us know by completing the consent form below if 
you will be attending the meeting.  Further detailed information including a kit list and 
forms for food allergies and medical information will be sent out in due course.   
 

Residential Trip consent 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 

Helen Taylor 
Head Teacher 

https://forms.gle/MeYdJdVjzj1MqUGy6
https://forms.gle/MeYdJdVjzj1MqUGy6

